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School Newsletter Issue 7                19th June 2024 
 

Carbury School 
The Mall, Sligo.  

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

On behalf of the Board of Management in Carbury School, I 
would like to express a sincere thank you to the staff for all their 
hard work and dedication. A special thank you to Ms. Love for 
her work as Deputy Principal over the past year. We are delighted 
she will continue as a member of our teaching team.   
 
I would also like to thank the parent body for all your support as 
we worked together to ensure pupils reach their potential in 
school. The pupils deserve to be commended for completing a 
great year’s work.  
 
Finally, I would like to wish our 6th Class pupils every success as 
they make the transition to secondary school. It has been a 
pleasure getting to know them; they have bright futures ahead. 

Kind regards, 

Ms. McMahon 
  
 

Presentation of the ‘Alan Moffitt Memorial Cup’ 

Clara and Sammy in 6th Class are this year’s joint winners of the 

‘Alan Moffitt Memorial Cup’. Linda Moffitt presented Clara and 

Sammy with the cup at a special school assembly. The winners are 

children who exemplify themselves as well-rounded, model pupils.   

 

Active Schools Week 

Pupils took part in Active Week last week. The children enjoyed the 

following activities: 

• Tag rugby 

• Gymnastics  

• Olympic handball  

• Junior Sports Day and Senior Sports Day    

Pupils also completed Active Homework each day. 

 

School Website 

www.carburyschool.com 

 

Last Day of Term: Friday, 21st 

June. 
 
Please note the earlier closing 
times for Friday, 21st June. 
➢ Infants will finish at 11.50 

am. 
➢ 1st to 6th class will finish at 

12 pm.  
 
Planning for September 
We are planning enrolment 
numbers for September 
2024.  To assist us with as 
accurate a picture as possible, it 
is vital we are informed of any 
changes to our present class 
numbers. Please email the 
office if your child is not 
returning in September or if 
you are unsure as there are 
waiting lists for several classes. 
 
School Shoes 
Black school shoes are 
required as part of the school 
uniform. Please note black 
runners cannot be worn on non-
P.E. days. 
 
P.E. Days from September 
Tuesdays and Fridays 
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2024-2025 Class Allocation 

Class Teacher 

Junior Infants Ms. Grehan 

Senior Infants Ms. Armstrong 

1st Class Ms. Thomson 

2nd Class Ms. Duncan 

3rd Class Ms. Foley 

4th Class Ms. McDonagh 

5th Class Ms. Patterson 

6th Class Mr. Greer 

SET Team Ms. Hunter, Ms. Cassidy and Ms. Love 

SNAs Aileen, Valerie and Jane 

*Please note that this may be subject to change. 

 

Swiss Student Teachers 

Lea, Aurélie and Afrodita from the Zurich University of Teacher 

Education have completed a three-week internship with us this 

month. They have been a fantastic addition to our school and have 

shown great initiative as they embraced school life. We would like to 

thank them for all their hard work and wish them every success in 

their teaching careers. 

 

End of Year Assembly 

Pupils will need to wear neat school uniform on the last day of term 

as we will hold a special End of Year Assembly. This will be a nice 

way to mark the start of the holidays and to say goodbye to our Sixth 

Class pupils. Sixth Class parents are invited to attend this assembly 

which will take place at 11.15 am in the school hall. 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

Thursday, 22nd August 12pm to 2pm in the Carbury School Hall 

The Parent Association is looking for outgrown uniforms, freshly 

washed and in good condition: 

• Jumpers & shirts 

• Trousers 

• Skirts & pinafores 

• White polo shirts & plain navy jogging bottoms 

Uniform donations can be dropped at the school from Monday, 17th 

June to Tuesday, 25th June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Aladdin Schools Connect 
Within Aladdin Schools 
Connect, you have access to 
your child’s End of Year 
Report. Under School Details, 
there are links to the 
Classroom Supplies Lists and 
the uniform requirements.  
 
School Calendar 
The school calendar in 
Aladdin Schools Connect and 
on our website/app is updated 
regularly and has all the dates 
for the next school year.  
We appeal to parents to 
avoid taking children out of 
school during term time for 
holidays. 

 

World Cultures Day 
Thank you to the Parent 
Association and all the 
families who made World 
Cultures Day possible. It was 
a wonderful celebration of 
different cultures and 
traditions from around the 
world. 
 
Curious Minds Award 
Carbury School has achieved 
an award from the Science 
Foundation Ireland in 
recognition of our work in the 
area of STEM. Our Log of 
Evidence was evaluated and 
we met all the criteria for the 
Curious Minds Gold Award.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that the children enjoy the summer holidays. Have 

lots of fun and stay safe. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Thursday, 

29th August for the new school year. 

We also wish Mrs. West every happiness on her retirement. 


